
‭Dear Mohawk Families,‬

‭As you know, our school community places the safety and well-being of our students at the‬
‭forefront of our priorities. As part of our commitment to fostering a supportive and caring‬
‭environment, we would like to inform you about an upcoming Suicide Prevention Assembly‬
‭scheduled for‬‭January 24th at 2:00 PM‬‭.‬

‭Our presenter, Anthony Grupido, brings valuable insight and advice that is both attainable and‬
‭relevant. His authenticity allows him to share his journey with suicide and mental illness in a‬
‭manner that provides hope. Anthony will also offer specific resource information and lessons‬
‭that can help alleviate symptoms of anxiety, depression, and stress.‬

‭What sets Anthony apart is his ability to illustrate his stories with world-class magic, making the‬
‭presentation not only informative but also entertaining. We believe this unique combination will‬
‭resonate with our students and create a memorable and impactful experience.‬

‭The assembly aims to raise awareness about mental health, provide valuable information on‬
‭suicide prevention, and emphasize the importance of supporting one another. We believe that‬
‭open and informed discussions on this topic contribute to a safe and nurturing school‬
‭environment. Here is a link where you can view detailed information about the speaker:‬
‭https://themagicofhope.com/keynote/‬

‭We understand that such discussions may be sensitive. If you are not comfortable with your‬
‭student attending the assembly, we can arrange an alternative activity during that time.‬

‭Thank you for your ongoing support as we continue to prioritize the well-being of our students.‬

‭Sincerely,‬

‭Rick Wiersma, MSHS Principal‬


